
From: Kreiner, Eileen  

Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 8:17 PM 
To: Planning; City; Ackerman, Zach; Grand, Julie 

Subject: R1C to R1E 

 
Greetings,  

 

I oppose the re-zoning of 2857 Packard Road from RIC to RIE.    It amounts to political and financial 
GREED,  under the guise of affordable housing and developer incentive.  There is no regard for the 

environment, or quality of life , for the new inhabitants or their adjoining neighborhoods.   
 

Cramming 56 houses onto the parcel, with no green space, no trees: ( in this "City of Trees") will make it 
a warren. 

 

Know that I love the property behind my house; I bought my house because of that property.   The 
wonderful flora and fauna have given me hope, when hope was lost. 

 
If development must occur, please DO NOT rezone, and allow space for nature and neighbors to live in 

harmony. 

 
Sincerely, 

Eileen Kreiner 
2889 Easy St 

 
PS   My work schedule at UM Blood Bank prohibits me from attending evening meetings 

 


